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To :  Presbyterian Teachers in all Secondary Schools 

From :  Presbyterian Secondary Schools’ Board of Education  

Subject: Workshop entitled “Best Practices”  

Date : 15
th

 January 2020 

 

The board wishes to advise its Presbyterian Teachers in Secondary Schools, that workshops for 

teachers entitled “Best Practices” have been planned and approved by the Board. 

 

The first Workshop will take place on 01
st
 February 2020 at Iere High School from 9am to 12 mid-

day. The following Schools will present their “Best Practices” for the Departments listed below: 

 Mathematics   Naparima College 

 IT / Computer Science Naparima Girls High School 

 Physical Education  Iere High School 

 Sciences   Hillview College 

The second Workshop will take place at Hillview College on the 07
th

 March 2020 at 9am.The 

following Department areas will be discussed:  

 Languages  

 VAPA 

 Modern Studies 

All regions are to inform the Secondary School Teachers in their relevant churches. 

Regions are also asked to inform the PSSBOE of number of attendees by the 28
th

 January 

2020, so that the necessary accommodations will be made.  

 

PSSBOE contact : pssboepctt@gmail.com 

 

Respectfully  

Mr. Joel Bajnath       

General Secretary    

mailto:pssboepctt@gmail.com

